
 
 

Wouldham All Saints Church  
of England Primary School 

 

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham, Rochester,  

Kent, ME1 3GE 
: 01634 861434   Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher : Mr Carl Fitter B-Ed(Hons) NPQH 

 
23rd May 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Year 6s are hosting an Afternoon Tea, on Thursday 11th July and Monday 15th July, for family and friends, as a way of 

sharing their last few days of primary school life with you.  Tea will be served at 2pm on both days.   

 

Given the number of children in year 6, it will not possible to host everyone on one day.  Therefore, please could you 

indicate which date you would prefer, or if you can make either. 

 

Afternoon tea will consist of a selection of finger sandwiches, homemade scones (with cream and jam) and cakes. 

 

To enable us to plan the quantities of ingredients required, we would be grateful if you could please let us know if you 

would like to join us, and whether or not you have any special dietary requirements.  Please do this by filling in the form 

below and returning to us by Friday 7th June. 

 

The cost for the Afternoon Tea is £6 per head.  We would appreciate it if payment could please be made, in cash, by 

28th June.  Any profit will be put towards a treat for the children. 

 

We hope you will be able to join us and enjoy the cakes and scones the children will have baked. 

 

As always, many thanks for your support. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Ms Carlier and Mrs McGill 

 
 

 

Name of child________________________ 

 

I/We would like to attend the Afternoon Tea on: 

Thursday 11th July     

Monday 15th July  

Either date   

 

I shall be requiring ______ places (please advise on total numbers in your party). 

 

Please specify any special dietary requirements:____________________________________ 

 

Alternatively, you can respond by emailing Ms Carlier at JCarlier@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 
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